
Hello All!  

I hope you had a wonderful holiday season 
and stayed warm through the cold snaps. We 
thank you for your patience in the mechanical 
world as we have been trying, around the 
clock, to fight the elements and keep everyone 
warm and safe. Please give Johnny, 
Maintenance Director a shout out whenever 
you see him, because we couldn’t have done 
this without him.  

I would personally like to encourage everyone 
to take advantage of our events and activities that we offer. If you 
feel like you would like to see certain activities on the calendar, 
please work with Tina and we will get it planned.  

Lastly, we are often asked how the residents can acknowledge and 
give kudos to the employees. Great news, it’s super easy! Please 
leave a note of appreciation on the” Shining Star” board located 
near the mail room. Your comments mean the world to our staff!  

I hope you have a very happy February and enjoy all the fun events 
we have planned for this month.  

Always,  

Sabrina, RN/ED.  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Sabrina Colton, 
Executive Director  

• Clare B.: Feb. 5 

• Wayne S.: Feb. 5 

• Annetta V.: Feb. 6 

• Susan M.: Feb. 6  

• Belinda S.: Feb. 8 

• Sandy N.: Feb. 8 

• Sharon W.: Feb. 9 

• Michael O.: Feb. 11 

• PJ W.: Feb. 19 

• Karen C.: Feb. 20 

• Bonnie B.: Feb. 21 

• Mike C.: Feb. 22 

Bozeman Lodge is honored to 
announce its recognition as the 
2024 Bozeman's Choice winner for 
Retirement or Assisted Living 
Facility. This reader’s choice 
award, bestowed by Bozeman 
Magazine based on its annual 
reader poll, reflects the 
overwhelming confidence and 
appreciation placed in Bozeman 
Lodge by the local community. 
 
The 2024 Bozeman's Choice poll 
saw a remarkable 31,344 votes 
cast across various categories, 
showcasing the vibrant 
engagement of Bozeman 
residents. Voters registered on 
Bozeman Magazine's website and 
participated in nominating and 
selecting their favorites, with 
Bozeman Lodge emerging as the 
leader in the Retirement or 
Assisted Living category. 
 
"This recognition means the world 
to us," says Sabrina Colton, RN/
ED. "Being an active part of the 
Bozeman community is a core 
value at the Lodge, and winning 
this award feels like our efforts 
are being recognized by our 
neighbors in the Gallatin Valley. 
Daily we strive for excellence and 
pour our hearts into creating a 
welcoming, caring and radiant 
environment for our employees, 
the public and especially our 
loved residents. " 
 

“Most folks are as happy as they make up their minds to be.“ 

-Abraham Lincoln 



 

Superbowl Themed 

Happy Hour 

Feb. 8th at 4:00pm 

Enjoy tailgate style 

snacks and drinks, 

and place your vote 

for the team you 

think will win! 

 

Valentine’s Dinner & 
Dance 

Feb. 14th 

4:00: Appetizers 

4:30 Dinner & Music 

Dress Your Best and 
join us for our        

Valentine’s Dinner 
Party. There will     

delicious entrees and 
delectable desserts. 
Take a spin on the 

dance floor with live 
music  by Kate and 

the Alley Kats 

 

 

Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  


